
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 27, 2003 
 
 
 
TO ALL HOLDERS OF 
SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION    
CALIFORNIA GAS TARIFF 
 
Subject:  Revision No. 261 (Advice Letters 688 and 690) 
 
The attached tariff sheets reflect the authorization granted by the California Public 
Utilities Commission for Southwest to make the following changes to its California 
Gas Tariff.  First, Section 17 of the Preliminary Statements, the Applicant 
Installation Inspection Memorandum Account (AIIMA), originally established by 
Decision 99-09-034, rendered in R.92-03-050, has been eliminated effective June 
18, 2003.  Subsequent Preliminary Statements were renumbered.  Second, 
Decision 03-05-032, rendered in Southwest’s Application 02-02-012, authorizes 
Southwest to establish a Revenue Requirement Shortfall Memorandum Account 
(RRSMA), effective May 8, 2003. 
 
Please make the following changes in your copy of Southwest’s California Gas 
Tariff: 
                   Canceling 
    Cal. P.U.C.                 Cal. P.U.C. 
 Sheet No.                         Title of Sheet                               Sheet No.      

 
5713-G Preliminary Statements (Continued)  5373-G 
5714-G Preliminary Statements (Continued)  5374-G 
5715-G Preliminary Statements (Continued)  5375-G 
5716-G Preliminary Statements (Continued)  5488-G 
5717-G Preliminary Statements (Continued)  5489-G 
5727-G Preliminary Statements (Continued)  ******** 
5728-G Table of Contents    5718-G/ 
        5726-G/ 
        5746-G 

 
NOTE:  1) Changes contained in Sheet No. 5718-G were incorporated with 
Sheet No. 5728-G; and  2) Sheet No. 5726-G was previously cancelled by 
Sheet No. 5736-G in Revision 259 (Advice Letter 691) 
 
 
Keith A. Brown 
Supervisor, State Regulatory Affairs 
 
KB:vo 
Attachments 


